
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer   

 

Date: June 3, 2016 

 

Re:   action memo 

         June 16, 2016 board meeting 

 

 

Requesting Board approval for Andrea Foglietta to attend VB Mapp Assessment Training on 

June 21, 2016 and June 22, 2016 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Staff members will be paid for 12 

hours at the rate of $36.00 per hour. Training will be held at the Bullock School. 

 

Funding will be provide through NCLB Title 11 Professional Development Funds.  

 


